
Last week, the train that we had made previously with the children took us to the seaside. This inspired our activities. We
made an ice cream shop which the children thoroughly enjoyed and promoted lots of role play, speech and language and
social development. 

The children got creative and had a go at painting ice creams and lollies using different painting methods. They also enjoyed
making playdough ice creams. They have also made collage sandcastles using sand and they made their own flags.

The children have been learning about simple sequencing with a focus on, 'first' and 'next'. We made sandcastle and talked
about the process, encouraging the children to tell us what they were doing.

We spent a lot of time outdoors as we always do, enjoying access to all playgrounds. The children love the opportunity to
play with the older preschool children and with siblings too.

We hope everyone has a lovely weekend and enjoys the glorious weather safely. We look forward to seeing everyone for
what will be our final week of the school year.
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